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Your submission for this review:

I disagree with Sydney Water's pricing proposal. Household incomes have not moved at this rate. Households cannot simply
turn on additional income or on-charge costs to other parties. Households need to work within their budget. Sydney Water
needs to work within its budget i.e. CP1. And not charge households increases of multiple times of CPI. Sydney Water needs to
find greater efficiencies and delay projects that cannot be afforded. Sydney Water needs to be more fiscally responsible in the
same way households need to and not simply pass on costs of inefficiencies or "nice to have" but not essential items. For new
developments those communities or developers need to cover those costs. For more established areas rate and taxpayers paid
for those areas at the time, they should not need to pay costs for new development areas too.





